

Invitation from the Women's Media Center

Cristal Williams Chancellor < cristal@womensmediacenter.com>

Tue 4/18/2017, 10:44 AM
Thomas, Jennifer C.

Speaking Invitations etc

Flag for follow up.

You replied on 4/20/2017 10:41 AM.

Dear Jennifer:

Yanick Rice Lamb suggested that I contact you.

The <u>Women's Media Center</u>, a nonprofit organization dedicated to making women more visible and powerful in media, is planning this year's <u>Progressive Women's Voices</u>, our leadership training program for women. I'm reaching out to you to see if you'd be interested and available to conduct an hour-long session on how to pitch yourself and your stories to editors and producers.

We have two sessions: Sunday, May 7 and Sunday, May 21 at 12:30 p.m. in downtown Washington, D.C. (We'd welcome your participation for either session.) We would require the 10 participants in each session to submit their pitches in advance to allow adequate time to review.

I'm happy to discuss this in future detail. Thank you in advance for considering the invitation.

Cristal

Cristal Williams Chancellor
Director of Communications
Women's Media Center
1634 I Street N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20006
Cristal@womensmediacenter.com
@CWChancellorWMC
202-270-8539